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Re: Accessing Remote Learning

In order to ensure that the children can access their remote learning, we are writing to ascertain numbers of families that do not have the necessary access to technology.

We do have some devices available to loan, however due to a growing number of critical care worker children needing devices whilst in school this is very limited.  Therefore, please can I ask that you only request assistance at this stage if you have no access to any equipment that can access Seesaw. 

If you have no access to technology and need to borrow a device from school to help facilitate remote learning at home, please let me know immediately by emailing me your request to ashleylarter@st-hilary.cornwall.sch.uk explaining the need and giving your children’s names and classes.

Once we have collected this information, then we will provide more detail with regards to next steps.  We are hoping to have the technology available to collect at some stage tomorrow.

After this initial stage, which should mean every family has some access to Seesaw, we can then consider what equipment we have left and how best to distribute this if it is required.  While we fully appreciate that not having a computer device per child hinders remote learning we are not in a position to be able to offer more at this stage. 

As always, many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards,


Ashley Larter
Interim Deputy Headteacher
St Hilary School
ashleylarter@st-hilary.cornwall.sch.uk
01736 763324

